
From:   Russ Herrell   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   March 05, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0292-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Upon NTIA endorsement of this request, please remove the frequency band 17.3-18.24 GHz. The IB's
requirement to obtain written consent from multiple third-party entities for this frequency range is not
possible given a) these entities' unresponsiveness to General Atomics queries and b) the short time
remaining until General Atomics needs to use the emitters listed in this STA application.

Thank you.


